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Circular for Class Jr. K.G. 
 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
 

As the academic session 2017-18 is coming to an end, we take this opportunity to thank 
you for your support and involvement in the activities of the school. 
 

� Please note that our school is a centre for the CBSE Board Examinations and hence 

the pattern of sale of textbooks for classes Jr. K.G. to VIII has been changed, 

keeping everybody’s convenience in mind. 

�  You are requested to submit for Class Sr. K.G., cheque for an amount of                       

Rs. 737.00 drawn in favour of   D.A.V. Public School, New Panvel –a Unit of DAV 

College Trust and Management Society. Name of the student, class, section and 

contact number must be written behind the cheque. Please give the cheque to the 

class teacher before 9th March 2018 between 2.30 pm and 3.30 pm. The receipt for 

the same may be collected during the Open House from the class teacher. Books 

will be issued on 24.03.2018 for Class Sr. K.G. between 9.30 am. and 11.30 am.,             

on producing the receipt. 

� Fee hike of 15% will be applicable w.e.f. April 2018. The hike is approved by the 

PTA as per the norms. 
 

� Before purchasing School Uniform you are requested to note that the pattern of 

school uniform changes in Std. I, Std. VI and Std. VIII and thus make your 

purchases accordingly. So also note that the approved pattern of uniform, school 

logo and belt are available with Ideal Uniforms, New Panvel. However you are free 

to purchase the uniform from a vendor of your choice, but ensure that the pattern, 

logo and belt are as approved by the school.  

� Students are expected to come in proper school uniform from the first day of the 

reopening of school in April 2018. 

� Parents who wish to apply for Transfer Certificate of their ward are requested to 

submit the application before 31st March 2018 to avoid payment of fees for the 

month of April.   

� Interim breaks and vacation time is best for developing hobbies and engaging in the 

activities of the child’s interest. You are requested to encourage children to take up 

meaningful and constructive activities during this interim break and spend quality 

time with them.  
 

        
Looking forward to your continued support in all the endeavours of the school. 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs. Jayashree Khandekar 
Principal 
 
 
 


